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May 25, 2021 

 

 

Dear Mendham Borough Residents and Business Partners, 

 

New Jersey American Water is replacing approximately 5,200 feet of aging  

6-inch cast iron water main that was installed in the 1920’s with new 12-inch ductile iron  

main along East Main Street / Route 24 (from Hilltop Road / Mountain Avenue to Cold  

Hill Road). The project also includes replacing eight fire hydrants and 97 utility-owned  

service lines along the pipeline route.  The next phase of this project is set to begin on Main 

Street at Cold Hill Road on Thursday, June 3rd. 

 

During the next twelve weeks their contractor, Montana Construction, will be working 

Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. on various parts of Main Street.  Police 

officers will be there to assist with traffic and detours.  Please allow me to apologize in 

advance for the inconvenience.  We will do our best to keep traffic moving but please be 

patient and do allow yourself extra travel time. 

 

We will be sending out alerts through Nixle regarding detours and updates.  If you are not 

already signed up for alerts, now would be a great time to get signed up.  Information can 

be found on the Mendham Borough website:  

Nixle Alerts - Mendham Borough (mendhamnj.org) 

 

Please remember that while the road construction is an inconvenience, it is only temporary, 

and the improvements to Mendham Borough will be long-lasting. 

 

Thank you for your patience and support. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Chief John Camoia 

https://www.mendhamnj.org/cn/webpage.cfm?TPID=17514

